
TO THE RESIDENTS OF BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP 

PLEASE BE NOTIFIED THAT THE BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION WILL HOLD A 

MEETING ON OCTOBER 8, 2024 AT 6 P.M. THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING WILL BE TO 
CONDUCT ANY BUSINESS THAT MAY COME BEFORE THE PLANNING COMMISSION AND TO HOLD 

A PUBLIC HEARING ON CHANGES TO THE WORDING OF THE BELVIDERE TOWNSHIP FENCE 

ORDIANCE. 

The tentative text of the changes may be examined at the Belvidere Township 

Hall, 107 Vesta Street, Six Lakes, MI 48886 during regular business hours. Written 

Comments regarding the changes may be submitted in care of Judy Spring, 

Township Clerk at 107 Vesta Street, Six Lakes, Ml 48886 prior to the meeting. 

September 23, 	2024 	 Judy Spring 

Township Clerk 

107 Vesta Street, P0 Box 144 

Six Lakes, Ml 48886 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 

Services who are planning to attend the hearing should 

Notify Judy Spring at 989-365-3783 within a 

Reasonable time in advance of the date of the hearing. 


